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Happy Birthday 
Finley M. 08/02/2016 
Braxton B. 08/03/2013 
Violet J.  08/03/2014 
Krista C. 08/06/2011 
Addison H. 08/08/2014 
Abram L. 08/112015 
Baron A. 08/13/2010 
Weston M. 08/16/2017 
Evan V.  08/17/2015 
Ayden A. 08/20/2014 
Sawyer W. 08/25/2014 
Matthew B. 08/26/2009 
 
  

 
 
 
 

Ms. Nicole 08/16/???? 
Ms. Caitlin 08/25/???? 

 

Park’s Edge Preschool 

Put a little PEP in your life! 

Ms. Adele 08/06/2017 
Ms. Melinda 08/31/2005 

Dear Park’s Edge Preschool 
Families:  
 
Why does summer have to go 
so fast when we are having 
such a terrific time at Park’s 
Edge Preschool?  Ho! Ho! 
Ho!  ‘Christmas In July’ was 
celebrated recently at PEP 
with a visit from Santa and 
Mrs. Claus the third week in 
July!  The children are all on 
Santa’s nice list…and PEP 
staff too!   
 
The preschool and school 
age children have been 
very active this summer.  
Their travels have taken 
them to Moorland Mini-Golf, 
AMF Bowling Center, Altius 
Gymnastics, Pump-It-Up and 
the National Pettit Center!  
A few of the educational 
excursions to downtown  
Milwaukee were to the  
Planetarium at the  
Milwaukee Public Museum, 
Discovery World and Marcus 
Kids Stage. St. Ann’s  
Intergenerational Center 
for rain-or-shine indoor 
swimming field trip is 
scheduled 3 times this 
summer.  There is a trained 
lifeguard on duty along with 
the teachers playing in the 
water with the children too.  
Summer at PEP is fun and 
safe!   
 
One of the highlights this 
summer is going to take 
place on Sunday, August 
5th…AugustFest!  This annual 
tradition and collaboration 
with Emanuel Church is a 
family favorite.  The  
combining of Emanuel 
Church’s Corn Roast with 
Park’s Edge Preschool’s  
Carnival was an opportunity 
for both to share resources 
and have some fun  
celebrating summer  
together.  Be sure to come 
and bring the whole  
family…and neighbors too!  

Emanuel Church’s/ Park’s 
Edge Preschool’s  
AugustFest is held annually 
after worship service the 
first Sunday in August…it’s 
also ‘Invite A Friend to 
Worship’ Sunday! Make 
some new family memories 
at AugustFest!  
 
Food…wonderful food…
roasted chicken and corn, 
brats, hotdogs, chips, 
German potato salad, Cole 
slaw and desserts!  Come 
for the food and stay for 
the fun…Park’s Edge  
Preschool will be sponsoring 
carnival games, for all ages, 
which will include; A Fishing 
Game, Duck Pond, teacher’s 
favorite ‘Pie in the Teacher’s 
Eye’, Giant Jenga and  
Kerplunk.  Other Augustfest 
highlights sponsored by PEP 
is Face-painting, Temporary 
Tattoos and an interactive 
bounce house.  Consider  
inviting family and friends 
to Sunday Worship and 
staying for AugustFest!  
Food…fun…and so much 
more…and of course…the 
more the merrier! 
 
Let’s not forget  
AugustFest’s friendly  
competition of ‘tug of war’ 
between Park’s Edge  
Preschool and Emanuel 
Church.  The match has 
been lovingly named the 
‘John Farina Tug of War 
Memorial Tournament’.  John 
Farina served as Emanuel 
Church’s Building and 
Grounds Trustee and  
AugustFest Committee  
member. John passed away 
several years ago.  He has 
been missed by teaching 
staff at Park’s Edge  
Preschool. 
 
Wanted—non-perishable 
food items to be donated 
to the Milwaukee Hunger 
Task Force, a donation box 

is conveniently located in 
the front entrance area.  
Remember hunger never 
takes a vacation! 
 
It has been another  
memorable summer at PEP.  
It’s that time of year we say 
farewell to summer friends 
leaving us for the school 
year and welcome back 
friends returning for the 
2018-2019 school year. We 
have a busy fall ahead of us.  
PEP’s 2018 Open House/
Progressive Dinner will be 
held on Thursday,  
September 6th from 5:30-
7pm. Parks’ Edge Preschool 
has a Christian Philosophy 
with NAC Accreditation 
and is YoungStar quality 
rated with 5-Stars!  If 
you know anyone that would 
like more information about 
Park’s Edge Preschool 
please give them a  
brochure or have them call 
(414)427-9561.  A $100 
referral credit is added to 
your account after the new 
family is enrolled for 90 
days.  Word of mouth is 
PEP’s best advertising. 
Thank you!!   
 
Sincerely,     

                                                                                                                             
Ellen M. Kvalheim, Director 



cent and Zeke, are  
learning how to go up and down 
the climber by themselves! How 

exciting!! Phoebe is getting 
more into stories and songs and 
going through the motions with 
her friends. Claire is starting to 
have favorites such as flannel 
stories and books. Amelia can 

follow 1-2 step instructions. just 
to name a few.  

Themes this month- Going to 
the Circus, Look up High-

What’s in the Sky?, Oceans, 
Seas and Lakes: Fun at the 
Beach,  Summer Luau, and 
Wacky Week! Such a great 

We cant believe its’s August 
already! We hope everyone had 

a great month and a great 
fourth! First off, welcome Ms. 
Sharon into our class, she will 

be teaching with Ms. Terri. 
Along with her, we welcome 

Zeke, Phoebe, Vincent and their 
families to our class as well!  

Our child of the month will be 
Natalia, she loves doing art, 
playing peek-a-boo, reading 
stories and going down the 

slide! Please bring 6-10 pictures 
so we can put her on our child 

of the month board!  
Some of our other friends, Vin-

month for fun activities!  
Please make sure you are 

checking your child’s cubby for 
the appropriate clothing, such as 
shirt, shorts, and swimwear, as 
we do have water days! Messes 
do happen and we want to be 

prepared just in case.  
Sunday August 5th 11am-4pm, 
we are celebrating Augustfest 

after church! We hope you will 

make an appearance for food, 
fun and socializing. Let’s have a 

great last month of summer!  

Ms. Sharon & Ms. Terri  

Beautiful Butterflies 

Love Bugs 

Darling Dragonflies 
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everywhere in the room while 
Donovan has  

mastered rolling from back to 
stomach.  Gracie enjoys  

listening to stories and Luke 
likes to jump and explore in 

the jumper. Charlotte has also 
mastered rolling from back to 

stomach.  
Just a few reminders: please 

make sure your child has 
weather appropriate spare 

clothing in their cubbies. They 
will also need a light jacket 

and sun hat for our walks.  If 
your child is 6 months or 

over, we provide sunscreen 

and you will need to sign a 
permission form to have it 

applied.   
Lastly, we ask all our Love 
Bugs to bring in a family  

picture.   
Have you ever painted with 
your child before? If not, we 

suggest you give it a try. 
Painting is a great sensory 

experience that also helps 
develop small motor skills. 

If you do this with your 
child, please take a picture 

and share it with us! 
We hope everyone enjoys the 

last leg of summer. 
 

Ms. Nicole  & Ms. Ruslana 

Happy August.  
Hopefully everyone had a 
safe 4th of July.  We look  

forward to more fun times 
with Augustfest on the 5th 
from 11am-4pm. Be sure to 

watch for details in your  
mailboxes.  

Last month, we welcomed 
Gracie, Charlotte, Luke and 
their families to Park’s Edge 
Preschool.  We have had a 
great deal of fun getting to 
know them and watching 

them grow.   
Growing and learning is 

something our Love Bugs do 
best.  Parker is rolling  

This month, our child of the month 
is, Weston.  He loves clapping,  

saying “hi,” going for walks and is 
moving all around the room to 

explore. We also wish Weston a very 
happy birthday this month.  

We welcomed two new Butterflies 
from the Love Bugs last month, 

Sofia and Abram.   
Abram waves and gets so excited 

upon arrival, he likes to explore with 
blocks and balls and is learning to 
sign. Sofia loves books, ducks  and 

blocks. She is also very smiley.  Coral 
is growing so fast, pulling up by 

herself, listening to music, going for 

Wow, how time flies.  August is here 
already and we are looking forward 

to some of our great themes  
including; Look Up High, What’s in 

the Sky?; Oceans, Seas and Lakes; 
Fun at the Beach; Summer Luau; and 

Wacky Week.   
We hope everyone has been having a 

great summer and is enjoying the 
warm weather. Speaking of warm 

weather, please make sure your child 
has weather appropriate spare  

clothing in their cubbies.  All items 
you bring in should be labeled with 

your child’s name.   

walks, catching bubbles and creating 
art.  Bodie has learned to walk and is 

getting all around the room.  
This month we look forward to 

Augustfest on the 5th from 11am-
4pm. We hope you will join us in 

the fun.   
If you  have a summer activity that 
you enjoy doing with your family, 
please write it down and bring it in 

to share with us.    
Thank you for sharing your babies 

with us. 
 

Ms. Julie & Ms. Jacoba 
 

 



 
We had a wonderful July 
with fun filled activities 

including July 4th!  
Hopefully everyone had a 

great July as well.   
We will be enjoying more 
water days in August, so 
please make sure your 
child has a swimsuit/

swimmer diaper and towel 
here. We look forward to 

filling up our sensory  
tables and splashing in 

them.   
This summer we have been 

really working on our  
colors and helping to clean 

up.  The children have 
been doing really well. A 

great way families can help 
is to take your child on a 

walk and have a color 
hunt. See what colors they 
can identify around them 

outside.   
Our child of the month is 
Justin. He enjoys playing 
with animals and reading 
books. Be sure to come in 
and say, “hi,” to Justin.   

Our themes this month 
include:  Going to the  
Circus, Look up High, 

What’s in the Sky, Oceans, 
Seas and Lakes, Fun at the 
Beach, Summer Luau, and 
Wacky Week.  Make sure 
to keep a look out for a list 

on how your child can 
participate in Wacky 

Week.   
We hope Everyone enjoys 
the rest of their summer.  

 
Ms. Emily & The Busy Bees 

 

Family” activity days. They get to 
meet the older children, make 

new friends, and some get to see 
their siblings.  

This month the fun really  
continues! Don’t forget to join us 

for Augustfest on Sunday,  
August 5th. We hope to see you 

and your family there to enjoy the 
food and games.  

Our fieldtrips will include Kids in 
Motion, the Milwaukee Museum, 

a Kids Stage Performance,  
Discovery World, a musical, and 

several special visitors to help 
with  

in-house fieldtrips. We will 
 continue fun projects and have 

What another great month we 
had! July was filled with so much 
fun and excitement. We enjoyed a 
nice walk to McDonalds, yummy 
frozen yogurt at Daddy Yo’s, a 
special visit from Santa, and the 

movie theater! It seems the  
children decided Chuck E. Cheese 
was their favorite this month. We 
also did some great activities right 
here at Parks Edge, like creating 
delicious American flag treats 

with the school agers and  
discovering magical images on 

special sun paper. The children in 
the Frogs classroom really enjoy 

doing things with the older  
classes during the “We are  

more “We are Family” activities.  
Please continue to work on  

self-help skills at home with your 
child. We are continuing to  

encourage the children to put on 
their own socks and shoes, get 
undressed and dressed on their 
own, and help take care of our 

classroom. We are seeing a lot of 
progress!  

We hope you are all enjoying the 

summer and have the chance to 

do a lot of fun things! On that 

note, what do you get when you 

combine an elephant with a fish? 

Swim trunks! 

Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Michele 

information about Wacky Week 
and have fun dressing-up in wacky 
things! Last but certainly not least, 
don’t forget about Augustfest on 
August 5th. We hope to see you 
and your family there for some 

fun!  Where else can you throw a 
pie in a teacher’s eye? 

Our “homework” for August is an 
exciting one. We will be sending 
home a hot air balloon cutout for 
the students to decorate and write 
where they would travel in it. We 
hope this is an engaging and excit-

ing  
homework piece and we look  

forward to seeing all your         
creations.  

Please look in your child’s bin and 
take home any toys, clothes, or  

containers that have been left here. 
Some of the children need clothing 

that is more weather and size  
appropriate. Also, if you haven’t 
been taking your child’s blanket 

home weekly to wash, please do so.  
We hope you enjoy the last few 

weeks of summer before school   

begins! We definitely will in the 

Sunshine Room 

Ms. Jenele, Ms. Mary &             
Ms. Sandra 

We have been having a fabulous 
summer in the Sunshine Room! 

The children really enjoyed  
special art activities for the Fourth 

of July, playing different sports 
games, and exploring the  

adventures that can be had during 
camping! In the  

following weeks the Sunshine 
Room looks forward to playing 

spectacular Circus games,  
experimenting with things that go 
up in the sky, and the wonderous 
ocean, sea, and lakes, oh my! We 
will wrap up August with wacky 
week. Please make sure to check 
your mailboxes for more specific 

Busy Bees 

Fantastic Frogs 

Sunshine Room 
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Shining Stars 

Slithering Snakes 
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July has flown by and we have 
had so much fun! We did a lot 
of projects with the school age 

friends; one of them was a  
graham cracker American flag. 

We used   frosting, blueberries 
and strawberries! It was both   
delicious and nutritious! We 

also did glitter fireworks made 
with glitter paint and frayed 

toilet paper tubes.  

For fieldtrips, we went to 
Chuck E Cheese and Daddy 

Yo’s! At Daddy Yo’s they 
gave us a tour of the backroom 

where they make the frozen 
yogurt, then we choose our  
flavors and toppings and     

enjoyed our unique creations! 
While there, we also got to 

play games and read books! At 
Chuck E Cheese we enjoyed 
cheesy pizza, a giant puppet 
show and so many games to 
play! Santa and Mrs. Claus 

came to visit, and they brought 
a naughty and nice list! Santa 

is always looking out for our 
best behavior!                          

In our classroom we talked 
about what it means to         

celebrate Christmas in July; we 

talked about how the spirit of 
Christmas is something you can 

celebrate year around. 

May everyone enjoy the rest of 
their summer. Be safe, happy 

and healthy. 

Ms. Tori & The Shining Stars 

 

played a mystery game on  
Monday.  The children were told 
they could play on the tablets, but 

when we went to go get 
them….they were gone!  We 

gave them a list of suspects and 
information. The children had to 
interrogate the staff while going 

through the info.  The groups had 
to figure out who did it, when 

they did it, and where the missing 
tablets were.   It was an amazing 
experience and brought out some 

funny characters in everyone.     
Christmas in July we were lucky 
enough to get a visit from Santa 
and Mrs. Claus.  Along with ice 
skating, ask Ms. Jenele how that 

Hello Families!!!  July is over 
already, last month of summer is 
here. We had a lot of fun in July.  
Stars and stripes week was a little 
slow with all the Vacations all the 
families had ,but we made it fun 
by combining and doing “we are 
family” projects.  The parade we 
did was entertaining. Some of the 
girls started us off by singing the 
National Anthem, then we “big 
kids” showed off our cool skills 

by saying the Pledge of  
Allegiance.  All the little ones 
were pretty impressed.  The  

Graham cracker flag treat was 
delicious, a true American snack.  
The Spy theme was a favorite, we 

went- hee-hee!  Opposite week 
we had Ms. Emily doing Yoga.  
Thanks Ms. Emily!  That was a 

fun glimpse of that fabulous 
month.   

Now onto August, put it in the 
calendar for our Musical at 

4:00pm on August 16th. Be there 
or be square! Just a reminder: 

Have your    children keep extra 
clothes here so we can have swim 

days    whenever it’s nice.   
Thanks for all your excellent help 
on keeping this summer flowing 

nicely.      
 

Mr. Matt and Ms. Melinda 

will go out with a bang)!  We 

look forward to Augustfest on 

the 5th from 11am-4pm. All are 

invited to join us for the fun! 

Field trips this month are: 

August 2nd-Kids in Motion  

August 7th– MPM  Planetarium                        

August 8th– Marcus  Center 

Kidz Stage                                  

August 14th– Discovery World 

August 15th– Hales Corners 

Care Center Concert              

August 17th– Swimming at St. 

Ann’s   Aquatics  

We also look forward to many 

exciting  “in-house” field trips. 

Lastly, you don’t want to miss 

Q; What do cows do for      ex-

citement?  

A: Go to the mooo-vies 

A: What do you call a pig that 

knows Karate? 

A: A Pork Chop!  

July  flew by! We went         

swimming,  celebrated       

Christmas in July with Mrs. 

Claus and Santa (exciting!), ice 

skating a the Pettit, (we had a 

blast), Daddy Yo’s and Chuck-E-

Cheese, just to name a few of 

our favorites.  August will be our 

last month of    summer (but we 

our Noah’s Ark Musical on Au-

gust 16th @ 4pm. 

Please make sure that all field 

trip forms are signed and that 

your child has spare clothing 

here at PEP.  

At home this month, we ask you 

to brain storm with your child 

on a favorite summer memory, 

draw a picture, and bring it in to 

hang on our Fall bulletin board.  

Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

Ms. Anna  

Purple Moon Room 



August 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

Important Dates: 
 
Thursday, August 2nd–  Kids In Motion- Socks Needed 
      Younger: 8:15 am 
       Older: 12:00 pm 
Sunday, August 5th–   Augustfest 11am-4pm– Free hotdog, chips, juice, games and  
     bounce house for all children this year! 
Tuesday, August 7th–   Milwaukee Public Museum Planetarium 
       Younger: 8:00 am 
       Older: 12:00 pm 
Wednesday, August 8th–  Marcus Center Kidz Stage 
            Older: 9:00 am 
Thursday, August 9th-   Marcus Center Kidz Stage 
         Younger: 9:00 am 
Tuesday, August 14th–   Discovery World– Lunches Needed 
         Younger & Older: 8:15 am 
Wednesday, August 15th–  Hales Corners Care Center Concert 
              Younger: 10:00 am 
              Older: 9:45 am 
 Thursday, August 16th-   Noah’s Ark Musical 
            4:00pm Tickets $3.00 each (includes popcorn) 
Friday, August 17th–   St. Ann’s Aquatics– Swim Suit & Towel Needed 
      Younger: 8:00 am 
      Older: 12:00 pm 
Tuesday, August 21st–  Guitar Talents of Ms. Korrin 
        Younger: 9:50 am 
        Older: 10:20 am 
Wednesday, August 22nd–  David Stokes 
              Younger: 8:30 am 
              Older: 9:45 am 
Tuesday, August 28th-  Tom Gill: African Drummer 
    Younger: 9:15 am 
    Older: 9:50 am 

Themes w/ Christian Sub Themes 

tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭκ{ŎƘƻƻƭ !ƎŜ ¢ƘŜƳŜǎ 
 

лтκол-луκлоς [ƛƎƘǘǎΣ /ŀƳŜǊŀΣ !Ŏǝƻƴ 
WŜǎǳǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŀǳǘƘƻǊ ŀƴŘ ŬƴƛǎƘŜǊ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎ 

 
луκлс-луκмлς hƴŜ ²ƻǊƭŘΣ hƴŜ {ƪȅ  

Lƴ ǘƘŜ .ŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎΣ DƻŘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ DŜƴŜǎƛǎ 
 

луκмо-луκмсς 5ƛǎŎƻǾŜǊƛƴƎ !ǘƭŀƴǝǎ 
WŜǎǳǎ ƛǎ ƭƛǾƛƴƎ ǿŀǘŜǊ 

 
луκнл-луκнпς CƛŜǎǘŀ 9ȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ 

{ƻ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ȅƻǳ Ŝŀǘ ƻǊ ŘǊƛƴƪ ƻǊ ǿƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ȅƻǳ ŘƻΣ Řƻ ƛǘ ŀƭƭ 
ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƎƭƻǊȅ ƻŦ DƻŘΦ м /ƻǊƛƴǘƘƛŀƴǎ млΥом 

 
уκнт-уκом-!ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊƭŘ ƛƴ ун {ǳƳƳŜǊ 5ŀȅǎ 

WŜǎǳǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ƛƴ ŀƭƭ ƭŀƴƎǳŀƎŜǎ 
¢ƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ȅŜǎǘŜǊŘŀȅΣ ǘƻŘŀȅΣ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊŜǾŜǊ ƳƻǊŜ 

 

LƴŦŀƴǘκ¢ƻŘŘƭŜǊ ¢ƘŜƳŜǎ 
 

лтκол-луκлоς DƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƛǊŎǳǎ 
{Ƙƻǳǘ ƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ tǊŀƛǎŜΣ άDƻŘ ƛǎ ƎǊŜŀǘΗέ tǎŀƭƳ млл 

 
луκлс-луκмлς [ƻƻƪ ¦Ǉ IƛƎƘΥ ²ƘŀǘΩǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ƪȅΚ 

Lƴ ǘƘŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎΣ DƻŘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŀǾŜƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŜŀǊǘƘΦ 
[ƻƻƪ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƧƻƛŎŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜΦ  

 
луκмо-луκмтς hŎŜŀƴǎΣ {ŜŀǎΣ [ŀƪŜǎΥ Cǳƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ .ŜŀŎƘ 

DƻŘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ƭŀƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŀ DŜƴŜǎƛǎ мΥф-мл 
 

луκнл-луκнпς {ǳƳƳŜǊ [ǳŀǳ 
{ǇǊƛƴƎΣ {ǳƳƳŜǊΣ ²ƛƴǘŜǊΣ CŀƭƭΣ WŜǎǳǎ ǎŀȅǎ ǘƻ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƘŜƳ ŀƭƭΦ  

wŜƧƻƛŎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ 
 

луκнт-луκомς ²ŀŎƪȅ ²ŜŜƪ 
{ƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ tǎŀƭƳ ммт 

 
 



 

Parent Advisory Council  

Greetings,  
 
We missed you at our last PAC Meeting which was held on Thursday, July 19 th.  Thank you goes to 
Kate Egan for being the only PEP parent that attended the PAC Meeting.  PEP is looking for ways to 
connect with parents in our program. Let us know how you would like to be involved at PEP.  We 
want to make this your home away from home too!  
 
Thursday, July 12 th, the PEP staff had an in -house training by Kate Barrett, RN from the Hales  
Corners Health Department on lung health.  Did you know about third hand smoke and what it is?  It 
is the toxins from cigarette smoke that permeate and stick to soft surfaces.  Third hand smoke can 
build up to dangerous levels in the body and can cause learning problems for children and can be 
dangerous for pets too.  If you are a smoker please consider quitting for your childõs health and 
safety.  Watch for a brochure located on top of the Parkõs Edge mailboxes from the Hales Corners 
Health Department, about the hazards of third hand smoke and how to prevent it.  
 
Shop local!  That will help the entire business community of Hales Corners during the road  
construction.  Thank you for your business during these ôbumpyõ times!  
 
Warmly,  
 
Kristin Burr  

 

NAC Nook 
 
Did you know the focus of the NAC Accreditation validation visit is observing how well the staff 
interact with the children?  Positive interaction is very important in delivering quality child care.  
Augustõs staff meeting topic is ôPositive Interactionsõ.  The presentation will be by Rhianna, Caitlin 
and Julie.  ôPositive Interactionsõ is more than using words.  
 
ôTeamworkõ will be a ôsecond featureõ for staff; both presentations are scheduled for Thursday, 
August 23 rd  starting at 6pm.  Parents are welcome to join us for staff meetings.  
 
Come observe PEPõs teamwork at AugustFest on Sunday, August 5th.  The PEP staff take on 
Emanuel Church members in the John Farina Memorial Tug -of-Waréor cheer on the PEP team at 
the adult volleyball league game on Wednesday, August 15 th at 6pm at the Village of Hales  
Corners Park.  
 
ôPositive teamworkõ contributes to low staff turnover and is a standard of NAC Accreditation! 

10627 W. Forest Home Ave 
Hales Corners, WI 53130 
Phone: (414) 427-9561 
Fax: (414) 427-1220 

Email:  
Ellen@parksedgepreschool.com 

CC:  
Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com 


